
2nd floor, George House, 36 North Hanover Street, Glasgow G1 2AD 
Tel: 0141 242 5642 

shr@shr.gov.scot 

Ariane Burgess MSP 
Convener, Local Government, Housing & Planning Committee 

20 March 2025 

Dear Ariane 

I am writing to thank you for your letter dated 18 March 2025. 

We welcome the scrutiny of our work from Local Government, Housing and Planning the 
Committee.  It is valuable to have the Committee’s feedback and recommendations. We are 
reviewing your letter and all the recommendations that the Committee has set out in it.  We 
will consider and respond to the Committee fully, explaining our future work plans. We will 
also provide an update on how we are taking account of our discussions with the Committee 
and stakeholders.   

In the meantime, we will also continue to keep the Committee updated on our work and 
publications via the Clerks.    

Please feel free to contact me if you would like any more information. 

Yours sincerely  

George Walker 
Chair  
Scottish Housing Regulator  

https://www.housingregulator@gov.scot

